
Increasing peer tutoring engagement 
at Northeastern University

Northeastern University partnered with Knack on January 1, 2023 in an effort to increase peer tutoring 
engagement and participation across its student body. For the several months, Knack coexisted alongside 
Northeastern’s in-house Peer Tutoring Program. In advance of the Fall ‘23 term, Northeastern elected to 
transition all peer tutoring onto Knack to provide support for all students enrolled in any course offered 
by the institution. 

This shift was made to ensure that every student has easy access to unlimited peer tutoring without the 
Northeastern team needing to worry about scheduling, staffing, payroll, or variable spend. With Knack’s Northeastern team needing to worry about scheduling, staffing, payroll, or variable spend. With Knack’s 
unlimited pricing model, the Northeastern team can focus their energy on driving as much engagement 
as possible with the program without worrying about budgetary constraints.

Roughly seven weeks into this All Students, All Courses program, we’re already seeing dramatically 
increased engagement.

Key program stats:

• ~25% of Northeastern students have already signed up for Knack
• 285 tutors are currently active, covering 612 unique courses offered by Northeastern
     (72.3% of tutors identify as women)

• 3,862 student contact hours have been delivered across 2,780 sessions between 232 
   tutors and 1,014 students

Learn how you can scale peer tutoring on your
campus at joinknack.com/partner




